Miller Grove School Board

Regular Meeting

April 18, 2016
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Eric Mabe




Bret Garrett




Brandon Darrow



Lewis Russell
Brian Lennon




Doug Hall

Members Absent:  Kristi Burnett  

Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Gary Billingsley and Jaime Fox.  Also attending: Clint George and Kim Irby.      
At approximately 6:00 p.m. the meeting was called to order by Eric Mabe. 
Public Forum:  None
Board minutes:

A motion was made by Bret Garrett and seconded by Doug Hall to approve the minutes of the March 21, 2016 and March 28, 2016 meetings.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Payment of bills:

A motion was made by Brandon Darrow and seconded by Brian Lennon to pay the bills.  The motion carried unanimously.

2016-2017 School Calendar:

A motion was made by Doug Hall and seconded by Brian Lennon to accept the proposed calendar for the 2016-2017 school year.  The motion carried unanimously.  
Instructional Materials List:

A motion was made by Brandon Darrow and seconded by Doug Hall to accept the proposed Instructional Materials list.  The motion carried unanimously.  

TASB update 104:

A motion was made by Brian Lennon and seconded by Brandon Darrow to accept TASB update 104 in its entirety.  
Elementary Update:

Mr. Johnson gave the Board a handout of a proposed construction time line provided by Burnett Construction.  

At 6:29 p.m. the Board entered into executive session to discuss non certified pay and future staffing needs.
At 8:24 p.m. the Board returned to open session.  

A motion was made by Brian Lennon and seconded by Brandon Darrow to start the auxiliary pay scale at $9.53 as step 0.  All other steps will rise by $0.38 per hour also. The new scale is for the 2016-2017 school year. The motion carried unanimously.

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Brian Lennon to raise substitute pay to $65.00 per day for subs with no college and $75.00 per day for subs with at least an Associate’s degree.  The new sub scale starts in the 2016-2017 school year.  The motion carried unanimously.  

Superintendents Report:
Mr. Johnson reported that TASB was holding their spring workshop at A&M-Commerce on May 17, 2016.  Registration forms were given out.
Principals Report:
Mrs. Fox reported a total enrollment of 298 and an attendance rate of 96.69%.  She also provided a list of up-coming events.
Board Concerns:

At 8:36 p.m. a motion was made by Brandon Darrow and seconded by Bret Garrett to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
